Toddler April Newsletter

Happy Spring! This month we are welcoming Easton and Clementine to our classroom, from the infant
room! We are very excited to have them and teach them new skills! We are also saying goodbye to Finn,
who is moving to the Two's classroom! We will miss him and we wish him luck in his new room! Also this

month is Noah’s 2nd Birthday! The toddlers are workjng hard on learning their numbers and shapes!
Reminder... we are closed Monday, April 1st! We will be celebrating Earth Day by doing crafts and talking
about the earth, while going on a nature walk! We hope you have a happy Spring!

Important Dates :
April 1st - April Fools Day (CLOSED)

April 10th - Finn'’s Birthday
April 18th - Noah'’s Birthday
April 22nd - Earth Day

Curriculum Overview
Language - Naming pictures with same phonetic sounds
Social - Identifying and naming others
Practical Life - Self care
Cognitive - Matching numbers
Motor - Picking up objects with magnets
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